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Bookswap  

Summer Term 

Huge thanks to all who purchased books from last term's book fair. We
earned a fantastic £183.20 worth of FREE books which are all on display in the
LRC waiting to be borrowed. 

Scholastic Book Fair

Food mess has become a
large problem in the LRC.
We will now be shut for the
first five minutes of break
and lunch which will allow
you time to eat before
entering.

Don't forget you can bring
a book from home and
swap for something new.



I f  Y o u  E n j o y e d . . . .  

try

try

try
A gripping cat-and-

mouse thriller fizzing
with suspense, as a

group of friends en route
to the beach end up in

the crosshairs of a
deadly sniper.

Two young boys working
at a bakery over the

holidays discover new
sides to baking, friendship

and love in this delicious,
heartwarming and

stunning story illustrated
in delicate pastel colours.

Lottie navigates the many
perils of growing up in this

fantastically funny illustrated
series, filled with friendship,
embarrassing moments and

plenty of humour.



I f  Y o u  E n j o y e d . . . .  

try

try

try

All available to borrow from the LRC 

When a peculiar
advertisement appears in the

newspaper for children to
take part in a secret mission,

children everywhere sit a
series of mysterious tests. In

the end, just four must go
undercover and work as a

team to save the world.

The first graphic novel for
Hello Neighbor, the hit

stealth horror video game, is
an exclusive, all-new original

story set in the ruins of a
theme park in the 1980s!

An explosive verse novel
centred on the coming-of-
age of a young girl fighting
against her own self-doubt
and the strict expectations

of her father.



Would you like to learn how to fold paper cranes?  If so we 
need volunteers to help with an LRC display. 

Please volunteer by pressing
 



Please speak to Mrs Staite in the LRC (Tues/Weds/Thurs) if
you would like more information 

here

New LRC Display

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYBCcoXnQ6utMEH2PDfuQQddCpP9Ka7gybUatiSHMehYbASg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Online 
Book Ordering 
You can now email us if you would like to borrow
a book from the LRC.  Please email
LRC@stanway.school with your requirements. If
we do not stock it we will do our best to get it for
you.  
Books can be delivered to your form or collected
from  the LRC main desk.

Manga Experts
Needed!
Your help is needed with appropriate book titles for a
new Manga display.  

Please email your suggestions to lrc@stanway.school or
let Mrs Staite or Mrs Jarratt in the LRC know.  

Help fill the LRC with books you want to read 

Chess
Chess boards are now available

during lunch and break in the LRC 



The LRC will now only be open for Year 11 
quiet revision during KS4 late lunch Monday
to Thursday.

Year 10, you are welcome to come into 
the LRC at break if you would like to 
borrow or return a book.  
 
Alternatively, please see information 
regarding a new online book 
ordering system. 

KS4 Revision

Year 7 & 8 Book Clubs are starting this
term 

Do you love reading?  Book club is starting once a month on a Wednesday
lunchtime - you will be set a challenge of reading a book plus other fun
activites.  Spaces are limited so please sign up here   

Please let us know if you would be interested in a year 9 or 10 book club by
pressing here

Mindfulness Colouring  

Every Monday in the LRC
with Mrs Jarratt




https://forms.gle/x8htimayswkzjTvWA
https://forms.gle/ikYFKiEwrAWX5Do16
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There is absolutely no eating in the LRC 

You may borrow one book at a time for up to two
weeks

You are welcome to renew your book for another
two weeks (provided it has not been reserved by
another student)

Overdue books will be chased, please return any
outstanding books asap

The Library is place to read, study and learn.

Anyone who is not abiding by the rules or is
causing disruption to others will be asked to leave

 


